
 

 

May 10, 2016 

 

 

Canadian Red Cross 
National Processing Centre 
P.O. Box 39 
Saint John, NB E2L 3X3 
 
 
 
RE:  Alberta Fires Appeal 2016 Donation 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The International Brotherhood of Boilermakers and the Boilermaker Contractors’ Association of 
Canada would like to jointly donate $20,000 to the Canadian Red Cross Alberta Fires Appeal 
2016 in consideration for those tragically affected by the wildfires in Fort McMurray, Alberta at this 
time.   
 
We hope that this contribution can provide some relief to those affected by the fires and are 
grateful to the Canadian Red Cross and its many respondents and volunteers currently providing 
care to those suffering because of this tragedy.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joseph Maloney     Marty Albright 
 
Joseph Maloney      Marty Albright  
International Vice President, IBB Canada  Chairman, BCA Board of Directors 
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